October 1, 2016

Global Religion Research Initiative

936 Flanner Hall

Notre Dame, IN  46656

Dear Selection Committee:

I have reviewed Amy Chen's application for the GRRI project launch grant.  She is requesting $10,000 to be spent on costs associated with research travel, data collection, and research materials, including an audio recorder, analysis software, and books.  The University of Texas has reviewed the RFP and understands that no indirect or overhead costs should be taken from this amount should the grant be awarded to Dr. Chen.  The University of Texas supports Dr. Chen's efforts under this project. 

Thank you,

Casey Burnett
Office of Sponsored Projects

University of Texas

